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Pakenham Secondary College Community Update 

Year 10 Work Experience Program,
Monday 24 to Friday 28 June
(inclusive), 2024 – many of our Year
10 students will embark on Work
Experience next week. This is an
invaluable program teaching our
students many employability skills –
we wish our Year 10 students all the
best next week.
 
Visual Arts and Technology
Exhibition, Tuesday 25 June, 2024
(3:30pm) – our end of Semester One
Visual Arts and Technology
Exhibition will be held next week,
Tuesday 25 June, 3:30pm (in Room
B12A), and students and families are
invited to come along view what will
be another high quality Exhibition.
This is an outstanding event
allowing our talented students to
showcase their excellent Visual Arts
and Technology work. We thank
Emily Schinzig (Visual Arts and
Technology Key Learning Area
Leader) and her team of staff for
working so well with students to best
exhibit student work as part of this
exciting event – well done to all
involved! 

Year 12 Formal, Friday 28 June, 5.30
to 10.30pm – what a great way to
help mark the end of Semester One
with our Year 12 Formal, Friday 28
June, at the Cardinia Club in
Pakenham. We thank Brad Matthews
(Year 12 Team Leader) and his team
for organising what will be another
example of a high quality for our
students.
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Dear Students, Parents and Carers,
 
We have almost arrived at the end
of Term Two – where has all the
time gone!. Please be reminded
that Semester One Reports, 2024,
will be made available to families
via Compass, Friday 28 June.
 
Friday 28 June is our last day of
Term Two, and we will be having an
Early Dismissal of 2.30pm on the
day.

​Please read through the following
points:

NAPLAN 2024 – recent
communications from the Victorian
Curriculum and Assessment
Authority (or VCAA) reveal that
NAPLAN 2024 results will be
distributed to families of Year 7 and
9 students early next term.

Year 7 Camp Monday 17 to
Wednesday 19 June (inclusive),
2024 – students in attendance had
a wonderful time! The recent
photos on our Social Media
platforms demonstrate all the fun
our Year 7 students had whilst on
Camp. We thank Susan Banfield
(Leading Teacher, Yawa Year 7 to 9
Sub School Leader) and her team of
staff for all their hard work – without
their commitment and attendance,
the Year 7 Camp would not have
been possible.
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Our final Newsletter will be
distributed Friday 28 June, and I
would continue to encourage
families to check us out on Social
Media Platforms, together with
checking in on our Website and
Compass Platform on a regular
basis to learn more about what is
happening at our great school.

As a College Community, we
continue to value a strong sense of
team work amongst students,
families and staff to strive towards
further improving student
outcomes. As a College
Community, we continue to
student learning growth – it is the
outstanding connection we have
between students, families and
staff that helps support
improvement; as per our College
Motto, We Grow Through
Connection.
 
 

Please contact our General Office
on pH - 5945 1433 if you have any
queries
 
 

Regards
 

Aaron

Aaron Smith
College Principal - Pakenham
Secondary College


